Minutes for the Faculty Affairs Committee Meeting, 2:00-3:30pm on March 26, 2024

Members present: Suzanne Rait, Liz Barnes , Josh Burk, Sarah Day, JC Poutsma (Chair),
Cristina Stancioiu, Peter Vishton (scribe)

Minutes from 3/19/2024 meeting were approved.

The Committee discussed the pros and cons of posting syllabi in advance for students who are
considering what classes to take. Complexities of implementing such a system were considered.

The group discussed the SACSCOC accreditation process and the need for graduate school
transcripts from faculty.

The Committee discussed updates to Teaching Faculty Framework and associated merit review
processes. The Dean described plans for expediting the approval and adoption of the plan.

The Committee briefly discussed the emerging proposal for a new major in Marine Science.
The Committee worked on planning the April FAS meeting agenda.
The Committee proposed distributing the PATH registration help video via the FAS mailing list.

The meeting adjourned at 3:25 pm.



